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APPENDIX D - TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGES 

10 CFR 54.22 requires that an application for license renewal include any technical 
specification changes or additions necessary to manage the effects of aging during the 
period of extended operation.  NMPNS has not identified the need to add new Technical 
Specifications for license renewal.  NMPNS has identified the need to modify existing 
NMP1 and NMP2 Technical Specifications to address Time Limited Aging Analyses as 
discussed in Section 4.2.2, Pressure - Temperature (P – T) limits.  Additionally, NMP1 
Technical Specification 5.3, Reactor Vessel, will need to be revised prior to expiration of 
the current NMP1 operating license since it states that the Reactor Pressure Vessel 
design lifetime is 40 years.  These changes to the NMP1 and NMP2 Technical 
Specifications will be submitted, when appropriate, under the normal license 
amendment process. 

 


